Dear Neighbors,
The Dunwoody North Civic Association discovered that the City of Doraville had a real estate development proposal at a planning meeting last night, Monday October 16, 2006 for placing 255, two & three bedroom town homes on what is now 26 individual lots.  
Carver Circle is located within the City boundaries of Doraville but is just south of our sub-division, between our neighborhood & Peachtree Industrial.  If you are not familiar with Carver Circle, it can only be accessed via the south bound access road on Peachtree Industrial just South of Tilly Mill & just North of I-285.  The property abuts the back side of the Broadstone of Dunwoody Apartments located on North Peachtree Road and is bordered by Peachtree Industrial & I-285. 
We the Civic Association were in attendance at the Doraville meeting and have already been in contact with the City of Doraville stating our concerns.   We are concerned with the environmental impact that this development will have on the creek & the natural flood plain that our residents already deal with and do not want this development to make our matters worse.  Therefore we would like to see the developer or city provide an environmental impact study documenting the affects of the development on surrounding residential areas as well as the creek.  We would like a mandated tree lined buffer zone with attractive permanent fences in order to ensure that future homeowners do not disturb the agreed upon buffer zones.  We are also worried about the traffic impact of these 255 residences possibly using our neighborhood as a cut through to Chesnut Elementary and therefore have requested a traffic impact study to include the impact on our community.   We are concerned that the traffic trying to get on to Peachtree Industrial will be backed up on Tilly Mill Rd. thereby encouraging cars to cut through our neighborhood in order to get to 285.
In order to keep you well informed, we have created a separate webpage documenting the location of this development at http://www.dunwoodynorth.org/Carver/ and have included the site plan for this specific project as well as the Comprehensive Plan for the Future of the City of Doraville.

http://www.dunwoodynorth.org/images/Ashton%20Woods_Carver%20Circle%20site%20plan.pdf
http://www.dunwoodynorth.org/images/Doraville%20Comprehensive%20Development%20Plan.pdf
The Dunwoody Homeowners Association has been notified of this development and they have pledged us their support.  State Representative, Jill Chambers (a Dunwoody North Resident) is also now aware of this development proposal.

The DHA’s next meeting is scheduled for Sunday November 5th and they plan to invite the developer of this project to come in front of the association to present the project details, though there is no confirmation at this time that the developer will be willing to do so. 

The City of Doraville will hold its next public meeting (rezoning hearing) on Monday, November 6th at 6:00 PM and we encourage members of the community to attend this meeting in Doraville.  We also encourage you to make your concerns (politely) known to your elected officials as well as those in Doraville.

A list of e-mail addresses can be found on the http://www.dunwoodynorth.org/Carver/ webpage and we hope you voice your concerns if you have them.
Sincerely,

John Heneghan, President

Dunwoody North Civic Association

John@Dunwoodynorth.org
